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January 2018 
 
Dear Clinic Supporter: 
 
On Friday, April 27, 2018, Wilmington Community Clinic will host its Annual Dinner Gala at The Reef 
Restaurant. The Dinner Gala is one of the Clinic’s largest annual fundraising events, with all donations going 
directly to the Clinic.  This year, the Clinic is proud to honor the Wilmington Family YMCA with the 
Community Spirit Award. 
 
I would like to invite you to support this important fundraising event by donating an item to the silent 
auction.  Items that include your business’s name, like gift certificates or to which your business card can be 
attached, provide valuable advertising for you.  By donating an item, you are making an investment in a 
patient’s future.  Your participation will help The Wilmington Community Clinic maintain the integrity and 
availability of quality health care and social services to uninsured men, women and children. 
 
This year’s Dinner Gala will not disappoint. Guests will enjoy a beautiful view of the Long Beach Harbor, a 
delicious 3-course meal and a live DJ, magician and dancing.  However, it is the Silent Auction that 
completes the evening and helps to raise much-needed funds for the Clinic.  
 
In return for your support, you will receive: 

• Great consumers: An opportunity to showcase your product and business to a crowd of successful,  
 multi-generational professionals  

• Great marketing: You will be listed on the Clinic’s website and event materials 

• Great cause:  The Wilmington Community Clinic's valuable services count on the support of the community.  
  Your participation in this event directly helps the Clinic keep its doors open and its services affordable! 

• All donations are tax-deductible. 
 
Founded in 1977, The Wilmington Community Clinic is a system of non-profit, community health clinics that  
provide quality, comprehensive social services, dental and medical care to underserved children, adolescents  
and adults.  Last year, the Clinic provided care to more than 28,000 patient visits to children, adolescents and  
adults in Wilmington and the surrounding communities.  With an increasing number of people turning to  
the Clinic for health care, your donations are needed now more than ever.  If you would like to learn more  
about the Clinic, please visit our website at www.wilmingtoncc.org. 
 
Enclosed please find the auction donation form.  Please complete and return the form to the provided 
address.  Should you have any questions regarding the event, to confirm your participation or to purchase 
event tickets, please contact Genesis DeCastro at 310-549-5760 ext 157. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dolores Bonilla-Clay 
Chief Executive Officer 
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